
RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS– Friday, Aug. 7, 2020 

 

JUNIORS:  I have the concession list ready for Volleyball game sign ups. Remember, you must work at least one to be 

eligible for the Senior class trip. If you participate in multiple sports, be sure to sign up early. 

 

All sophomores, juniors and seniors should have received an e-mail regarding running for class office and student 

council.  If you are interested in running for office, contact Mr. Smith in person or by e-mail by end of school on 

Monday, August 10.  Listen for instructions about making sure your name appears on the ballot as well as for how to 

vote next week. 

 
Herff Jones/Graduate Services Senior lunch meetings and ring meetings have been postponed.  You will receive 
information as soon as it is available. 
 

THE FIRST AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING WILL BE ON MONDAY, Aug. 10th in Mr. Seipel’s Room 2024 

*Other days of tutoring will be in the Library* 

 

MASK MANDATE                             

Remember to wear your mask!    

If you are in need of a mask please ask a teacher or the office. 

DRESS CODE  This is a reminder for students to follow the dress code.  Check your Student Handbook for the 

policy. 
 

SCHOLARSHIP INFO: 

The Ohio County Community Foundation Lily Scholarship application is now available on the OCCF website. 

Eligible students must complete their online application by Friday, August 28th. Please contact Ms. Sauerhage for 

more information. 

 

Boys Soccer Any boy interested see Mr. K Room 2013 as soon as possible.  

 

Parking Passes  Reminder to sign-up and pay for a parking permit if you drive to school.  Cost for a permit is $5.00.  

You can pay the $5.00 fee and pick up a permit in the High School Office.  The RSHS School Resource Officer will be 

checking the parking lots (front & back) to make sure that every car has a permit tag.  You MUST have your Drug 

Testing Permission Form filled out before purchasing a pass.  Please see Mrs. Stegemiller in the HS Office. 

 

School Picture Day  RSHS School pictures will be on Friday, Aug. 28th, 2020.  Order forms will be distributed to the 

teachers.  Extra forms will be available in the office.  ALL students and staff will get their picture taken (seniors 

included) and will receive a student/staff ID badge and be a part of the 2020-2021 RSHS School Composite Picture.  

PLEASE BRING YOUR FORM AND PAYMENT ON PICTURE DAY (turn in to Lifetouch photographer-

NOT the HS Office). 

 

Health Information Forms  A parent/guardian will need to fill out the medical information section on the on-line 

registration.   Seniors MUST get the meningococcal vaccine booster that is required by the State for students entering 

12th grade.   

 

Driver’s Education Information  RSHS offers the driving instruction portion of Driver’s Education.  The RSHS 

student fee for the driving portion is $250.00.  Students MUST first complete the classroom portion online before 

enrolling.  Detailed information is available on the school website or in the High School Office.  Please see Mrs. 

Stegemiller. 

 

 

 


